U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001
September 13, 2022

Kyra McKay

New York City Office of Chief Medical Examiner
Department of Forensic Biology

421 East 26" Street, 13" Floor

New York, NY 10016

Dear Kyra:

This is in response to the external Quality Assurance Standards (QAS) audit conducted
for the New York City Office of Chief Medical Examiner, Department of Forensic Biology from
November 15 through November 18, 2021,

A review of your audit documentation found the above-referenced laboratory to be in
compliance with the external audit requirement and the FBI Director's Quality Assurance Standards.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Lisa L. Grossweiler
NDIS Custodian

CODIS Unit
Laboratory Division

1 — Kerri Sage (information only)



